Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov=
viaine

‘wd: 11 Russell Street Permit application **UPDATE**

messages

licole Marles <nm@marles.net> Men, Aug 1. 2016 at 2:01 PM
‘o Building Inspections <buildinginspections @portlandmaine. gov>
c: Micole Marles <nm@marles.net>, "gm@marles.net” <gm@marles.net>

To Whom it May Concem,
I am giving notification that "Marco Services” will no longer be the contractor installing the egress window on the 2nd floor at 11 Russell Street. | have attached the original permit for reference
Please let us know if we need to do anything else.

Thank youl

Nicole Marles
nmi@marles.net
207-233-7416

Marles Enterprises, LLC
Greener Property Maintenance
Marco Services

-------- Forwarded Message -———
Subject:11 Russell Street Permit application
Date:Tue, 10 May 2016 07:29:41 -0400 (EDT)
From:- - <gm@marles.net=>
To:buildingins pections @portlandmaine. gov, nm@marles net, zm@marles_net

Please see the attached permit to replace an existing window with a properly sized egress window on the 3rd floor of the above referenced location. We also have submitted a permit to replace a section of gas line in the 1st floor apartment, about 10 linear feet of 1/2
CSST. This gas line was painted thus covering the identifying labeling.

We will mail in the permit fees of $72.00 for both projects.

Please feel free to call me at 207-831-6147

Respectfully submitted




